
G.N. 2127 Transport Department

Ferry Services Ordinance (Chapter 104)

INVITATION FOR APPLICATION FOR ‘KAITO’ FERRY SERVICES

In accordance with the provisions of section 28 of the Ferry Services Ordinance, Chapter 104, 
invitation is open from now until 20 May 2016 for application for the grant of licences to operate 
‘Kaito’ ferry services. Details of existing regular ‘Kaito’ ferry services can be accessed from the 
Transport Department’s webpage at (http://www.td.gov.hk).

	 The form ‘Application for ‘Kaito’ Ferry Service’ is obtainable free of charge from the Transport 
Department’s office at 7th Floor, Mong Kok Government Offices, 30 Luen Wan Street, Kowloon. 
Completed application forms should be delivered to the same address by 5.00 p.m. on 20 May 
2016 either in person or by registered post with the postmark date not later than the closing date. 

	 The HKSAR Government does not bind itself  to accept any application received.

	 YEUNG HO Poi-yan, Ingrid Commissioner for Transport
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